Thank you for volunteering to take part in A Litter Bit Better! The dates for this year’s event are April 21* through April
Pl

Attached is the Group Leader Guide and the Registration Waiver.

Be sure to read the Group Leader Guide first. Keep your completed waiver with you while you’re collecting litter. Please
discuss safety with all your group members and be sure to wear appropriate safety clothing and gear.

The A Litter Bit Better! garbage and light blue recycling bags are available for pick up at any Rochester Kwik Trip from
Wednesday, April 18 through Saturday, April 28, 2018. Contact me if you need bags outside of the normal dates of the
event.

Once you have completed the litter pick up, pile the bags in a location where a vehicle can access (you can make
multiple piles). Feel free to call, text, or email Mike Kraszewski at 507-254-8169 or Mkraszewski@rochestermn.gov for
the bags to be picked up. If you notice bags that are sitting for multiple days, do not hesitate to send another message,
even if they are from a different group.

Feel free to share photos and stories on Facebook using #litterbitbetter or emailing them to rene@RNeighbors.org.

After your pickup is completed, please drop your waiver and unused garbage/recycling bags off at any Rochester Kwik
Trip NO LATER THAN Monday, April 30, 2018. Contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you for making Rochester A Litter Bit Better!
Stephanie

Stephanie Hatzenbihler

Environmental Education Specialist

Rochester Public Works Department

201 4" Street SE, Room 108, Rochester, MN, 55904
direct: 507-328-2440

main: 507-328-2400
www.rochestermn.gov/publicworks

Facebook: @RochesterMNPublicWorks




